
P&C Pop Up Shops 

The P&C have been busy this year and set up two pop-up shops.  A permanent stall 
has been established on the pathway to the office and has a variety of vegetables 
and plants for purchase for a gold coin donation. Please feel free to add surplus 
items. 

 

During assemblies, or by contact, second-hand school uniforms are available for 
sale. Check out our great range of school jumpers and sleeveless vests, perfect for 
the onset of the cooler weather.  

We also have uniform dresses, skirts, skorts, shorts and track pants in limited sizes. 

First in, best dressed! 

Only $2 per item. 

Any donations of excess school clothing can be dropped off at the clothing stall on 
the day or to Mrs Doust in the front office at any other time. 
 

 


